NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-January 15, 2020
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, January 15, 2020. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Michelle Russell, Dan Mahon, Teresa Summers, Autumn Jones, Darryl Murray, Cheryl Logsdon, Rachel Johnson, Brandi Geisert, Lydia Insko-Grady, and Stephanie Bankhead.  Teri Lynn Dandy and Tammy Beasley was absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 20-027 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Dan Mahon and seconded by Rachel Johnson to adopt the agenda for the January 15, 2020 meeting.
ORDER # 20-028- APPROVAL OF THE JANUARY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Autumn Jones to approve the minutes of the December meeting.
ORDER # 20-029– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS – The council members received copies of the January financial statement.  The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Dan Mahon to approve the NHHS financial reports
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – Jeff Maysey
ORDER #20-030-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE DECEMBER MEETING MINUTES- The motion was made by Michelle Russell and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the 2nd reading of the December meeting minutes.
ORDER # 20-031 APPROVAL OF THE 2020-2021 PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN- Jeff Maysey, Assistant Principal, communicated that the PD Plan for 2020-2021 was based on input from stakeholders at NHHS.  The Trojan Academy- implementation of intervention prior to school starting; Individual Teacher Needs- would be the 24hrs required by District.

The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the 2020-2021 Professional Development Plan.  
FRYSC AGREEMENT- The council members were given a copy of the agreement.  Mrs. Corder discussed and reviewed the form briefly, then signed the form. 
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Brandi Geisert, Business and Marketing teacher presented the council members with an overview of the business department.   The students are still working with industry certification.  Dual credit students are on course and will be completed during the spring semester.  In the Agriculture side the students are working hard and representing NHHS really well.  Family and Consumer Science (FCCLA) are working on Competitive Events project coming up January 25, 2020 at EC3.  There are 13 students competing this year.  These events range from job interview skills to Culinary and Fashion/Interior Design.
 PLTW students are working toward getting the opportunity to test and earn certification in Auto Desk Inventor as well as continuing the pathway at EC3 studying Mechanical and Civil Engineering.  

Students are working to complete Microsoft Office Certifications as industry certifications.  14 students have already completed and approximately 40 more completing the certification by the end of the trimester.  We are looking at adding Google Cloud as a certification.

The School Store is open and operating during lunch time.  Student mentors have also been working with students on workplace skills within the school store and production activities.  This has been a terrific experience for all involved.

DECA will attend Regional Conference February 5 at WKU, with an increased membership. 

Mrs. Corder discussed that there was Title I- SBDM Resources.  There were 5 new hires filled and only coaching vacancies remaining.

.
INFORMATION ITEMS;
· Beta Convention
· ELL- State Wide Testing

· CERT- Test

· Scheduling

· Senior- project applying Work  Ethic Certification

· Positive Act Cards











NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed at the January meeting.
ORDER # 20-32 ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Autumn Jones and seconded by Lydia Insko-Grady to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

